
Houston, April 27, 2013

Managing Director 

DIGITCOM TECHNOLOGY
 

It is a pleasure to greet you on behalf of the World Confederation of Businesses – 
WORLDCOB, and to notify you that your company has been selected as one of the most 
prominent businesses in its industry and region.

We would like to take this opportunity to recognize the proven experience and steady 
growth that your company has experienced. It is for this reason that WORLDCOB wishes 
to honor and distinguish DIGITCOM TECHNOLOGY and its team with the world’s most 
important business recognition.

WORLDCOB is a leading international business organization that promotes business 
growth in over 75 countries, recognizing and promoting notable businesses and 
businesspeople, and fostering corporate social responsibility. www.thebizz2013.com

We invite you to receive the BIZZ 2013 at our award ceremony to be held this September 
29 at the Atlantis The Palm Hotel & Resort in Dubai. As you might know this venue is in 
one of the most spectacular locations around the world.

We would also like to note that this award brings with it a number of benefits that will 
significantly contribute to the development of your company, as detailed in the attached 
PDF (or http://www.thebizz2013.com/docs/THE_BIZZ_ARABIC_2013.pdf). We wish to 
congratulate you once more on this important milestone, and we hope you are able to 
take full advantage of all the benefits we offer.

For more information, please contact Mr. Carlos Bracamonte at 973 16198843 
(Bahrain), +1-713-339-9900 (USA), or by email at cbracamonte@thebizz2013.com. We 
would be happy to address any questions or concerns you might have.
 

Kind regards,

 

JESUS J. MORAN

Chief Executive Officer

World Confederation of Businesses
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